

Kidzone Korner

January 2012

Kidzone Preschool &
Childcare Center
2755 East Napier Avenue
269.927.6293
www.kidzoneonline.com

From the Director's Desk.....

Happy New Year! I hope everyone had a relaxing holiday and enjoyed extra time with their families over the holiday break. We would also like to welcome all new families to Kidzone this winter. Please take the time to get to know your child's classroom teachers and have them answer any questions you may have.

If you haven't already please get your child's health physical form on file. See the director for an additional form or for details.

We will be having two
"fun in the snow" days
planned for this month.
Please pack snow attire
for those days! (snow
pants, boots, hats,
gloves, etc.)

To ensure our preschoolers are on track for Kindergarten, Preschool conferences are scheduled for January. Please see the sign up sheet to visit with our preschool teacher for an update on your child's progress. All other classrooms will receive developmental milestones that our lead teachers have filled out. Any questions please see the director.

Watch for our Chili Luncheon on January 12. A sign up sheet will be on the door for those who want to bring additional dishes/sides.

Reminders:

Please pack lunches that only need a quick warm up, label all your belongings, sign in and out with procare, and check your mailboxes daily.

Thanks for being the wonderful, supportive families you are!

Maureen Reitz, Director

January BIRTHDAYS!



Elizabeth—2 Jan 22 Kamari—3 Jan 29 Mo—4 Jan 30

December Themes

Winter Time
Weather Watch
Lets Rhyme
Animal Homes

Upcoming Events

Fun in the Snow

Jan 6 and 23

Chili Luncheon

Jan 12 11:30-12:30

Preschool Conferences

Jan 25-27

Kidzone Photo Gallery

Bennett with Santa



Decorating Christmas Cookies

